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Taxes Due 

 
This is a reminder from the City of Reading that 
the 2024 Winter Taxes are due on February 
14th, 2025. The absolute last day that 2024 
Summer AND Winter Taxes can be paid to the 
City of Reading is Friday, February 28th, 2025, 
by 5pm. 
 
Please note the following “Special Hours” that City Hall will be 
open for the 2024 Summer & Winter Tax Collection: 
Friday, February 14, 2025 from 8am-12pm 
Friday, February 28, 2025 from 8am-12pm and 1pm-5pm 
 
Taxes can be paid in the following ways: 

• Come into City Hall during regular business hours 

o Open Monday through Thursdays from 8am-12pm 

 and 1pm-5pm. (please see above for additional hours) 

• Pay online at Online Payment Tax Search | City of Reading | BS&A Online 

• There is a SECURE LOCKED Dropbox behind City Hall.  
o Located in the alleyway between City Hall and the Post Office.  

 
 

https://reading.mi.us/
https://bsaonline.com/OnlinePayment/OnlinePaymentSearch?PaymentApplicationType=4&uid=1223

